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June 5, 2018

Asim Z. Haque, Chairman

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

PUCO Case # 18-0274-RR-RCP opened 2-12-2018

In the matter of removal of the existing crossing safety signal system from the closed Belmar
Road (DOT 917045T), aka Flanders Drive, MP 19.01, railroad crossing, Cuyahoga County, Ohio.

Cleveland Commercial Railroad hereby withdraws its petition to the PUCO to downgrade this
crossing as it no longer wishes to remove the existing safety signal system.

Respectfully,

/%_,,Z,,//?744£_.

Michael J. Kole

President

Cleveland Commercial Railroad Company
7634 Bond Street

Glenwillow, OH 44139

Cleveland Commercial Railroad Company, LLC.
29930 Pettibone Road ¢ Glenwillow, Ohio 44139
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